
February 6, 2024 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I am writing to recommend Cheryl Quintana for the open position at your company. 

 

I have known Cheryl for just under a year as a manager at F.I.R.E. Fitness Camp Manitowoc 

and have nothing but positive things to say. There is no doubt in my mind that Cheryl will be an 

excellent addition to your company. 

 

I have always known Cheryl to be of sound character, being compassionate, creative, sincere, 

and having a great sense of ambition. She has shown that she is resilient when times are 

stressful and keeps a positive attitude. Over the course of the past year, I have witnessed 

tremendous growth in Cheryl's communication, self-management, teamwork, and problem 

solving.  

 

I am certain these cultivated skills will allow Cheryl to excel at anything that may be thrown her 

way. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (319) 750-4419 or kelseyjohealy@icloud.com if you 

have any further questions or requests. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelsey Healy 

General Fitness Manager 
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